
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
To: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
Subject: FW: Stella Blue 30 FC 701 C141
Date: Wednesday, October 24, 2018 11:22:54 AM
Attachments: Stella Blue 30 FC 701 C141.pdf

Sorry, I found this lurking in my email mess.
 
MB
 

From: Jamon Hohensee <Jamon_Hohensee@eogresources.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 10, 2018 9:47 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>
Cc: Alan.Brandon@ghd.com
Subject: Stella Blue 30 FC 701 C141
 
Good morning all, Attached is the c141 for a water based drilling mud release we had on the Stella
Blue 30 FC 701 site. 120bbls released and 30 bbls recovered. We will have GHD Environmental
working on this one. Let me know if you have any questions.
 

Jamon Hohensee
Environmental Rep
Midland Division
C: 432-556-8074
O: 432-686-3760
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